
Editor’s Note 

            The Thammasat Business Law Journal has continued its primary objective to be 

a forum for publication of the research of students in Master of Laws Program in 

Business Laws (English Program). In this volume, 18 articles present a diversity of 

perspectives on the current and controversial issues in relation to business law. 

            This volume could not have been published without the support of many 

members. In particular, I would like to thank all steadfast scholars for their insightful 

comments on the papers. I am also indebted to the Advisory Board and the Editorial 

Board for their guidance and support. I am immensely grateful to the Manager and the 

Managerial Staff for their countless working hours to ensure that this year’s journal lives 

up to the high expectations set by past editorial boards. 
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Editor-in-Chief 
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